
 
 

 Re-opening of S H HO Sports Hall  

   
     
 

 

 

   
 Dear Staff and Students, 

 

We are delighted to announce that the S H Ho Sports Hall will be reopened on 1 July 2022 
after the completion of ceiling lights replacement.  All Eligible users may make their court 
reservations via the Facilities Booking System starting from 3 pm on 30 June 2022. 

 

   
 Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 
30 June 2022 

 

 


